
Sayers, Margery

From: NanetteMS@aol.com

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 4:53 PM
To: CouncilMail
Cc: Kittleman, Allan

Subject: Planning Board
Attachments: letter to HCC - Planning Board Appt.doc

Council Members,

Attached please find a letter regarding the nomination of Susan Garberto the Planning Board.

Thank you.

Sincerely.

Nanette M. Schweitzer



3366 Oak West Drive
Ellicott City, Maryland 21043

May 11, 2015

Howard County Council
3430 Court House Drive

Ellicott City, Maryland 21043

Dear Council Members:

This letter is regarding CR49-2015 and my support for the appointment of Susan Garber

to the Planning Board.

I met Ms. Garber when she was the Executive Director of the non-profit At Last

(Maryland Assistive Technology CO-OP) in Columbia. Ms. Garber assisted individuals,

with all types of disabilities, and their families, with the tools to make their daily lives
easier, productive, and more fulfilling .

I believe some of the skills Ms. Garber used at At Last, such as her kindness and patience

with clients, her research, the constant studying of materials and her knowledge of all
types of disabilities would be an asset to the Planning Board and benefit all citizens of

our community.

Sincerely,

Nanette M Schweitzer

Past President, Howard County Learning Disabilities Association

Past President, Maryland Learning Disabilities Association
Recipient, Howard County Public School System, 2011 Friends of Education Award

ec: Allan Kittleman, County Executive


